
6.1 Reader’s Observations of Macbeth  
 Act I    Act II    Act III    Act IV    Act V 

Value Thought and Support Presentation

Excellent

	Your ideas and perceptions are 
insightful and carefully considered. 

	Your support is thorough and effective, 
using personal observations.
	Your efforts to “look beyond” the text 
are insightful.

	Your stylistic choices are precise and 
effective. 

	Your development of ideas is fluent. 

Proficient

	Your ideas and perceptions are 
considered. 

	Your support is relevant and 
purposeful.
	Your efforts to “look beyond” the text 
are thoughtful.

	Your stylistic choices are specific. 
	Your development of ideas is generally 
fluent.

Satisfactory

	Your ideas and perceptions are 
appropriate. 

	Your support is straightforward and 
generally focused.
	Your efforts to “look beyond” the text 
are appropriate.

	Your stylistic choices are adequate. 
	Your development of ideas is 
conventional.

Limited

	Your ideas and perceptions are 
incomplete, superficial, or suggest lack 
of awareness. 

	Your support is inappropriate and/or 
repetitive.
	Your efforts to “look beyond” the text 
are superficial.

	Your stylistic choices are frequently 
inappropriate and/or imprecise.

	Your development of ideas is unclear 
and/or ineffective.

Resubmission 
Needed

	Your attempt to respond is insufficient. You need to contact your teacher to 
discuss your work and your resubmission.

TOTAL:    /30 =    % /20 /10

Assessment

Areas of strength: 

Might I suggest:

Check two boxes indicating the Act 
Observations Charts you want to  
have formally assessed.


